
11th September 2019
Our ref: Flisteridge/C76/JDF/OVRS11
Dear Sir/Madam,
Road Closure – C76 Flisteridge road, Upper Minety
I am writing to you to let you know about upcoming road closure of the C76 Flisteridge road, Upper Minety. Wiltshire Council will be closing the road between Monday 16th  September until Friday 18th October 2019 to undertake highway verge repairs and other associated highway maintenance activities in the area.

The road closures are required due to the narrow nature of the roads in this area and the large machinery required to undertake the works. Work will take place between 8am and 5pm Monday to Friday. Outside of this time the road will be open and accessible. 

All closures and diversions will be clearly signed during the works. If we could please ask that you stick to diversion routes as much as possible during the works to allow us to complete the works quickly. 
The site team will accommodate access for residents of the road and businesses during the works, however please be aware that on occasions there may be some delays whilst machinery manoeuvres the road. 
If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Jack or Nick on the details below

Jack Francis - jack.francis@wiltshire.gov.uk – 07826 943272
Nick Pothecary - nick.pothecary@ringway.co.uk – 07703 750196

Highway Assets & Commissioning

Wiltshire Council

County Hall
Bythesea road
Trowbridge
BA14 8JN
.




DX 116892 Trowbridge 3
Yours sincerely,
Jack Francis
Highway Engineer
Wiltshire Council
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